Letters to Editor 243 Casita St.

Vista, Calif. 92083

Dear Editor:

Please renew our subscription to Tundra Times-check enclosed. We have enjoyed the paper, especially the village news items, since our trip to your wide-open space's a year ago. I suspect that at least fifty

families in our southern Cal-

ifornia area have read our copy second hand. As a result of your mentioning THE DRUM of Inuvik we also subscribe and enjoy it. I am a teacher at Carlsbad High School in nearby Carlsbad, Calif. and have read sadness the stories about many high school students in your area who were not able to enroll because of space limitations. Lack of space is an old story to us and I hope your articles get real results and that all qualified students can be accepted by next September.

Your paper does much to keep many people better in-

formed.

Sincerely.

Mrs. Dorothy Rector Box 920 Sitka, Alaska 99835